
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                    Contact: Conor Welch 

March 22, 2016                                                                  617-722-2100 

 

Legislators Announce 

CPSS Grant for Quaboag Public Schools 

  
BOSTON – Representative Todd M. Smola (R-Warren), Representative Donald R. 

Berthiaume, Jr. (R-Spencer) and Senator Anne M. Gobi (D-Spencer) and are pleased 

to announce that the Quaboag Regional School District has been awarded funding 

through the Academic Support Collaborative Partnerships for Student Success (CPSS) 

Grant. Quaboag will receive $17,100 for fiscal year 2015-2016. This state-funded 

competitive grant program is designed to help students transition into the early high 

school years. CPSS resources can be used in a variety of ways but a majority of funds 

must be used to extend student learning time. 

  

“Quaboag continues to make tremendous progress,” said Representative Smola. “The 

school system continues to place academic success at the top of their agenda and this 

grant award reflects that commitment. This is great news for our students and I would 

like to congratulate the administration for securing this competitive funding.”   

  

“I want to congratulate the Quaboag School District on being awarded this grant,” said 

Senator Gobi. “Student success has always been their top priority and I am confident 

these funds will be put to good use.” 

 

“The Quaboag Regional School District has continually demonstrated excellence in 

academics,” said Representative Berthiaume. “This grant will only help to further the 

district’s commitment to their students.” 

 

The Partnerships for Student Success grant program is administered by the Massachusetts 

Department of Elementary and Secondary Education.   
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For additional information please contact Representative Smola at 

Todd.Smola@mahouse.gov or (617)722-2100. 
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